
 

St Anne’s     

 Weekly!                
10th February 2023 

Safer Internet Day 2023 
 

 

 

 

Mrs Gordon led assemblies for Key Stage Two and EYFS/Key 

 Stage  

One 

 talking about life  

Online. 2023’s theme is ‘time to talk’. We encourage all children 

 

Stage One about staying safe online and promoting this year’s 
theme of ‘Time to Talk.’  
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our  

Golden Eagle Winners! 

Rec: Ava & Jarvis  

Year 1: Sienna C & Myla  

Year 2: Elijah & Jasmine 

Year 3: Aaron & Shea  

Year 4: Thomas & 
Rupert 

Year 5: Ella & Micah  

Year 6: Josh & Mia  

 

  

 



 

Attendance  
Well Done Year 4 for 100% Attendance 
last week! Keep up the excellent work.  
 

Class Attendance 

Reception 94.61% 

Year One 96.48% 

Year Two 94.83% 

Year Three 95% 

Year Four 100% 

Year Five 95% 

Year Six 91.1% 

 

 

 

If your child is absent, please make contact with 
school daily either on the telephone messaging 
service or on Parent Mail.  

 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Maths in Year 3 

Year 3 have been measuring using cm and m. They really enjoyed the practical aspect of this Maths  

Lesson! 

 



 

 

Year 6 

Last week Year 6 had an afternoon where they were able to bring their favourite games into school.  
They were able to spend time playing with each other and spent some quality time on the outdoor 
play frame!  

 

 



 

 

What’s on?!? 

W/C Monday 13th- Parent Teacher Week (letter will be sent separately)  

Tuesday 14th-Each Key Stage will have a Valentines Disco throughout the day (children can wear party 
clothes) 

Friday 17th-School closes at 3:15pm 

Monday 27th-School re-opens 08:50 

Extracurricular Clubs Spring 1 Term 

Monday Italian – Juniors / Multi-Sports Year 1 & 2  

Tuesday Drama! All welcome  

Wednesday Cheerleading/Street Dance - Year 1 and above 

Thursday Yoga - Year 1 and above  

Friday Multi-Sports - Juniors  

 


